
 

To keep the college community informed: 
 
The Alamo Colleges Police Department has been 
informed that the San Antonio Police Department is 
working a shooting case at an apartment complex on 
Maverick at Evergreen just south of the San Antonio 
College campus. 
 
Current information is that the victim was transported 
to the hospital and the suspected shooter is in custody 
and there is no continuing threat to the campus. 
 

CRIME PREVENTION TIPS: 
• Be aware of your surroundings. 

• Keep the doors to your vehicle locked while you sit in a 
parking lot. 

• Immediately report any suspicious persons to the Alamo 
Colleges Police Department. 

• Request an Alamo Colleges Police safety escort at 485-0099. 
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